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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 
File No. DAW / CEO / Pilots Online  / 2015 

 
 

Dated the 11th Sept. 2015 
 

Subject:  Extension of date for submission of application (ONLINE) for 
Pilot License Examination – Oct.  2015 Session 

 
In continuation to the Public Notice dated the 27th August 2015 with 

respect to submission of application online for Pilot License Examination Oct 
2015 session for all categories of Pilots – PPL / CPL / ATPL (General & 
Technical papers), it is hereby informed that the last date for submission of 
application, is extended from 15th Sept. 2015 to 20th Sept. 2015  for all 
Categories of General and Technical Papers (including ATPL candidates 
who are not affected by the Oral Examination – July 2015 Session) and up to 
23rd Sept. 2015 for applicants affected with Oral examination – July 2015 
Session. 

 
Other information with respect to Guidelines, fee and the requirement of 

submission of hard copy of the examination application and “Form for 
Photograph and Signature” remains the same as mentioned in the Public 
Notice dated the 27th Aug. 2015.  

 
In case of any query with respect to online application and submission 

of documents, the applicants may contact the helpline at +91 11 26106091. 
This helpline is available for the above said purpose only on working days 
between 1000 Hrs. and 1700 Hrs.  The candidate may also e-mail their query 
on ceo.dgca@nic.in.  

 
 The above is for information of all concerned. 
 
 

Director General of Civil Aviation 

 


